Re: Fwd: regard to MED documents MED/03/19252

Me <med@bis.gov.in>
Tue, 15 Oct 2024 11:52:33 AM +0530

ME

To "pub" <pub@bis.gov.in>
Cc "Head MED" <hmed@bis.gov.in>

Dear Sir,

This is with reference to the trailing email. It is to inform that the review of this standard
"MED/03/19252" has been started in March 2022 and completed in March 2023. However,
multiple ambiguity clauses needed to be modified due to multiple editorial comments
received by the MED 03 members. Accordingly, the final draft has been prepared and
submitted on 06 August 2024.

MED 03 has noted the revision of ISO 23953-2:2015 to "ISO 23953-2:2023". However, it
decided to continue with this 2015 version of ISO 23953-2 while its 2023 version will be
reviewed later.

In view of the above, Publication is requested to take further action at their end.

Regards

Neha Thakur
Sc.C, MED

---- On Tue, 15 Oct 2024 11:00:17 +0530 Publications Department BIS
<pub@bis.gov.in> wrote ---



